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[ have identified a potential relocation site for cannabis cultivation located near Bee Lake as shown on the attached map.
The proposed relocation site is on a broad and flat ridge south of the northern-most cultivation site and off-stream
pond. Numerous historic skid roads connecting with the main access road can be easily brushed-out and re-used
without new road construction. Although “timberland”, this area is very rocky with exposed bedrock and consequently
less productive in terms of site quality relative to the areas surrounding Bee Lake, which would be restored and
restocked with conifers. From a timber management perspective, the relocation of the cannabis from Bee Lake to this
rocky ridge would increase timberland productivity in the long-term, while also protecting Bee Lake’s cultural resource

values.

Chris Carroll
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